COPY.
Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE . 10th July, 1931.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the classing letter which
was addressed to you on the 1l2th ultimo and my enquiry of
the 26th ultimo relative to the steamer "TRLLO", I have to
confirm my telegram, as per enclosed copy, which has been
sent to you today.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
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